
 

December Newsletter 
Dear Mount Albion Families: 

New Vice Principal: 

As we begin the month of December, we say farewell 

to Mrs. Rowell our acting Vice Principal and welcome 

our new Vice Principal Mr. Taylor.  Mr.  Taylor has 

been recently promoted and is coming to HWDSB 

from the Peel District School Board.  Mr. Taylor will 

begin his new role with us on Monday, December 6th, 

2021.  We look forward to working with Mr. Taylor. 

SPIRIT DAY 

On Wednesday, December 15th, our student 

council has organized a fancy shirt/sweater 

day.  We encourage students and staff to 

dress is their silly, fancy or festive sweaters on 

this day.  We look forward to seeing our stu-

dents participate in this Spirit Day! 

Supporting Our Community 

Our student council has been busy organizing some 

events for our school community this month.  Our 

Food Drive is underway and will run until December 

10th.  We are accepting non-perishable food items as 

well as personal hygiene items such as shampoo, deo-

dorants, toothpaste and tooth brushes.  We are also 

accepting hats and mittens to decorate our hat and 

mitten tree.  These hats and mittens will be given to 

students in our own school community who are in 

need.  Thank you in advance for supporting our com-

munity fundraising initiatives. 

A Muddy Mess Part II 

As you may be aware, we have had ten of the twelve portables that were on our school property removed 

over the last few months.  We are happy to be gaining space on our field again.  The removal of these porta-

bles has caused some muddy conditions. Although our staff does their best to discourage students from play-

ing near the mud, we are finding that students are still coming indoors covered in mud.  For this reason, we 

request that parents of all students in all grades (if possible) send your children to school with indoor and out-

door shoes (or boots). We also encourage students to bring an extra change of clothes to keep at school so 

that we are not having to call home. Once the field is frozen and snow covered, I am sure we will not have to 

worry about the muddy conditions. 

I wish you all a safe and happy holiday season.  To our families who celebrate Hanukah, Christmas, Kwanza, 

family traditions and celebrations, I wish you all the best. 

Mrs. A. Giardino 

Principal 
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